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I am an Oregon Motorcyclist and I strongly support SB422. I ride almost everyday. I 

am a Registered Nurse and use my motorcycle to visit patients in the great Portland 

region. I ride defensively at all times, but one situation with limited defensive options 

is the possibility of a rear end collision and being hit by a distracted motorist.  

 

SB422 will provide me with an opportunity to limit opportunities for a rear end 

collision, and do a great deal to make sure I am able to reach my vulnerable patients 

in the community. 

 

Andrew M. Robottom RN 


